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Stairs and stairs

Construction has been progressing and speeding up over the past
couple of weeks with spring season weather starting. More slab on
grades has been poured, overhead rough ins are moving along
smoothly, and Wall Framing has started on level two of the school.
Furthermore, The two stairs in the locker room area have been
completed very recently, and work on the interior social stair is almost
complete too. Electrical, plumbing and duct work are continuously
being placed on level 3 and 2. We have also started to set precast
panels around the future pool locker rooms, and the structural steel in
the library. In addition, the roofing and the Air vapor Barrier are also
continuing with the weather warming!

Looking ahead with the scope, Priority walls on level 1 will soon begin
In the future weeks, more task are going to be starting. The site work
will begin again after the frost has left the ground, and the Brick will be
starting on the exterior! We will also be continuing

the progress in the wall framing in the core, and

the rough ins throughout the Verona Area

High School.

The Past Weeks:
* CMU walls field house
* Interior Social Stair
* Overhead rough in on third and second floor
CMU walls in the kitchen area
* Pool Precast
Upcoming:
* Slab on Grade
* Exterior Brick
* Pool Precast
¢ Library decking
Site Work beginning

DID YOU KNOW?
It will take you 2710 years to drink all the water in the pool if you were to drink 0.5 gallons a day.
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.\ Left photo is a view from the sky of the

§ library structural steel that has started

¥ this week! The other photos are some
of the door frames, and steel stud
walls that have been installed in the
last few weeks. Drywall is also installed
above ceiling.
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Above is a view of the front of the school,
all the sheeting is complete on the North
face of the Core. Also above is the
geothermal drilling truck. The core for the
bores will be complete at the end of this
month! To the right is a view of the
forming and rebar that will be the stair
part of the social stair to the first floor of
the fieldhouse.
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